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December 2, 2024 
 
City of Rochester Hills 
Attn: Bryan K. Barnett 
1000 Rochester Hills Drive 
Rochester Hills, MI 48309 
 
Dear Mr. Barnett, 
 
Please find attached a copy of the 2025-2027 Law Enforcement Services Agreement. The rates in the 
attached agreement were approved by Board of Commissioners Resolution #2024-4635 on November 
21, 2024. 
   
Language changes were made to the Law Enforcement Services Agreement standard template as 
recommended by Oakland County Corporation Counsel.  Most notable is the change from 
“Municipality” to “Public Body” and updates to section 12 regarding payment obligations. 
 
Exhibit A (formally Schedule A) was updated to accurately reflect position classifications and duties.  
Further, if your community has a contracted School Resource Officer (SRO), an SRO Addendum has 
been added to the agreement.   
 
The Oakland County Board of Commissioners are scheduled to approve the agreements on December 
12th. We will need a response confirming staffing levels by December 9th, 2024.  Please note that 
additional staffing changes can be completed via amendment beginning January 2025.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at 248-858-5512 or piirg@oakgov.com. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Gaia V. Piir 
Gaia V. Piir 
Sheriff Fiscal Officer      


